attempts to getanew male Yoice
choir Started, following the end of the
Millennium Choir,

YOur readers may be interesteq to
know that we did eventually fing g Dlace
to rehearse (vijle Cross Methodist
Church, Thursday evenings) and a very
enthusiastic musical director Sarah
Sheldrake, has risen to the challenge of
putting us through our paces,

We have alsg obtained the Services of
a very talenteg accompanist, Nej|
Ricketts,

On our first evening a committee was
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AST AUGUST You KINDLY PRINTED A
L letter from me outlining our

formed. Weekly rehearsais only started in
February and our inaugural concert,
which was wel| attended, was held on
Jly 7. We are taking a summer break
Now but will start rehearsals 8gain on
September 2 i readiness for g Christmas
Concert,
ifany of Your (male) readers are
thinking of doing Something different
with their leisure time they would be
mast weicome to joinus. A Spirit of
Camaraderie ig already in place and we
are looking forward to building on g
successfyl beginning.
JAMES CLAYTON
Old catton
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